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December 23, 1986
NMP1L 0119

Dr. Thomas E. Murley
Regional Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 1

Docket No. 50-220
DPR-63

Dear Dr. Murley:

The attached report provides the results of the inservice inspection of
the Nine Mile Point Unit 1 feedwater nozzles performed during the 1986
refueling outage. This report satisfies the requirements of NUREG-0619, BWR

Feedwater Nozzle and Control Rod Drive Return Line Nozzle Cracking.

No relevant indications were identified during this inspection. A visual
inspection of the feedwater nozzles is scheduled for the 1990 refueling outage.

Very truly yours,

NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION

C. V. Ma an
Senior Vice President
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Attachment
cc: NRC Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Washington, DC 20555

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John A. Zwolinski, Project Director
BWR Project Directorate Number 1

Division of BWR Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washi'ngton, D.C. 20555
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